Suspension of counter services at Hong
Kong Licensing Office

The Transport Department (TD) announced this morning (June 13) that
owing to the situation in Admiralty, the counter services for vehicle
registration and other licensing and permit applications at the TD's Hong
Kong Licensing Office will be suspended until further notice.

Members of the public are advised to go to Kowloon, Kwun Tong and Sha
Tin Licensing Offices for counter services for vehicle licence and driving
licence applications, and submission of applications under ex-gratia payment
scheme. They may also place their applications into the drop boxes at all
licensing offices or send the applications to the TD by post.

a€« For other services, members of the public can visit the following
relevant licensing offices:

e Sha Tin Licensing Office: vehicle first registration,

e Kowloon Licensing Office: direct issue of full Hong Kong driving
licence, passenger service licence and other licensing services for
public vehicles, Hire Car Permit and Lantau Close Road Permit

For enquiries, please call 2150 7728.
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